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From: 
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 7:06 AM
To: lacsc@parliament.qld.gov.au
Subject: voting in Queensland
 

I was so relieved when we had ID cards for the last election in January in
Queensland. It was wonderful to know that we all had to show our ID cards.
Without an ID card it is possible for our voting to be abused. Please, please,
please KEEP the ID card system for Queensland voters.
 
Thank you
 
Roberta Longmire
 

, Carina Heights, 4152
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